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23/08/2024

MRS julie Sheer
70 / 70 - 70 undercliff RD
FRESHWATER NSW 2096

RE: PEX2024/0005 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We oppose this DA application to change the zoning.
Keep the commercial zoning in Manly.
Freshwater has a beautiful village vibe.
BUT changing the zoning to commercial will change this village and safe family atmosphere
and the lure of developers is a horrifying thought!!
We have always valued being a part of a residential zoning.
regards
Julie and Murray Sheer




